## Jim Kennelly

From:

Jim Kennelly

Sent:

20 November 2018 12:38

To:

'William.GJ.Casey@Garda.ie'

Subject:

**HGV** restriction Kennelsfort Road

Dear Inspector Casey,

I was wondering if you had any response to the following:

- (a) the request for information from Cllr O' Connell given to you at the September meeting of South Dublin County Council.
- (b) the email sent to you by Barbara Reilly on 10/10/2018 in relation to the request to the Garda Commissioner to consider reducing the weight restriction on the Oval cell from 7.5 tonnes to 3.5 tonnes.

Cllr O'Connell has a follow up item on the agenda for the November Area Committee meeting to be held on 27<sup>th</sup> November. Any information you could provide would be greatly appreciated.

Regards,

Jim Kennelly,

SEE,

Traffic Section, Land Use Planning and Transportation, South Dublin Co Co. 01-4149000 087-9058946